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	We have had a busy start to our school year.  Our  scholars are participating in many community building activities with each other through songs, games, lessons, and conversations.  We developed our classroom rules and have been learning about what it means to be a peacemaker at school and not a peacebreaker. In our Superkids units we have learned about Cass and Oswald (letters Oo and Cc). We are beginning letter Gg this week.  In Math we are comparing numbers 1-10, comparing shapes and sorting them and learning the correct way to write our numbers.  
News on Fall field trips will be coming soon!
Remember our goal for all our scholars is that by January 2018, all scholars currently enrolled will be able to identify all uppercase and lowercase letters.  We need everyone’s support to reach this goal, teachers, support staff, parents, grandparents, and the scholar themselves!!!!!!!!
Happy Fall 
The Kindergarten Staff
 

